
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #7-1-2020 

Date:      7/2/2020 

Subject: July Monthly General Meeting 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

After consulting with the Board of Directors it was 
determined that for the health of all, that the Perch 
Base July monthly meeting is canceled to contain 
the spread of COVID-19. 
  

Too many of us fit the description "65 years old 
and/or underlying health conditions" amidst the 
recent increase in the number of cases and 
hospitalizations. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


